FORSYTH COUNTY

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
MEETING DATE:  January 25, 2016 AGENDA ITEM NUMBER: 16
SUBJECT: Notice of the Forsyth County Board of Commissioners' Cancelled, Rescheduled and

Special Meetings for the Month of February 2016

COUNTY MANAGER’S RECOMMENDATION OR COMMENTS:

SUMMARY OF INFORMATION:

See attached

x| YES NO

ATTACHMENTS:

DATE:
SIGNATURE: January 20, 2016

COUNTY MANAGER




NOTICE OF THE FORSYTH COUNTY BOARD OF
COMMISSIONERS’ CANCELLED, RESCHEDULED AND SPECIAL MEETINGS
FOR THE MONTH OF FEBRUARY 2016

NOTICE is hereby given that the Forsyth County Board of Commissioners’
Briefing Sessions regularly scheduled for Thursday, February 11, 2016 at 2:00
p.m,, and Thursday, February 18, 2016 at 2:00 p.m,, in the Commissioners’
Meeting Room, 5% Floor, Forsyth County Government Center, 201 North Chestnut
Street, Winston-Salem, N.C., are hereby cancelled.

NOTICE is further given that some members of the Forsyth County Board of
Commissioners will attend the 2016 NACo Legislative Conference, February 20-
24, 2016, at the Marriott Wardman Park Hotel, 2660 Woodley Road, NW,
Washington, D.C.

NOTICE is further given that the Forsyth County Board of Commissioners’
Meeting regularly scheduled for Monday, February 22, 2016 at 6:00 p.m., in the
Commissioners’ Meeting Room, 5th Floor, Forsyth County Government Center, 201
North Chestnut Street, Winston-Salem, N.C,, is hereby cancelled.

NOTICE is further given that the Forsyth County Board of Commissioners
will conduct a Board Strategic Planning Session on Thursday, February 25, 2016 at
9:00 a.m., in the 4t Floor Multipurpose Room, Forsyth County Government
Center, 201 North Chestnut Street, Winston-Salem, N.C. The Commissioners will
have lunch following the Board Strategic Planning Session in the Manager’s Office,
5t Floor, Large Conference Room, Forsyth County Government Center, 201 North
Chestnut Street, Winston-Salem, N.C.

NOTICE is further given that the Forsyth County Board of Commissioners’
Briefing Session regularly scheduled for Thursday, February 25, 2016 at 2:00 p.m.,
in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room, 5t Floor, Forsyth County Government
Center, 201 North Chestnut Street, Winston-Salem, N.C,, is hereby cancelled.

A copy of this Notice shall be posted on the bulletin boards located outside
the Commissioners’ Meeting Room, on the fifth floor, and also in the lobby, on the
first floor, of the Forsyth County Government Center. A copy of this Notice shall
also be sent to all on file to receive notification of any changes in the
Commissioners’ regular meeting schedule.

This the 25t day of January, 2016.

David R. Plyler, Chairman
Forsyth County Board of Commissioners




